From: Joan Wakefield

Sent: 14 November 2021 22:38
To: Local Plan

Subject: Comment on local plan

| am writing to you about the proposal to allow further development on Rushgreen Road (OS5). | am an active 76
year old Lymm resident who might be considering downsizing to another property in Lymm. | could not consider
buying a property on the proposed development unless the transport and accessibility measures in paragraph 15
were made far more stringent. Even if access to the canal towpath was made, the towpath is not safe for walking on
with shopping. Although it is only a relatively short distance into Lymm village it is far too full of potholes. On top of
that Peel Holding do not allow cycling. The alternative of walking into the village centre along Rushgreen Road is just
not on because you have to keep on looking behind you to check that a vehicle is not going to mount the pavement
or come so close with enough air turbulence to sweep me off my feet. Cycling along Rushgreen Road is just not safe
for less confident cyclists either.

Regards
Joan Wakefield
Sent from my iPad





